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Agenda item no. 7 – Questions on Notice 

 
1. From Councillor Sharon Harvey to the Leader: 

 
“Can the Leader provide an update on the progress of the business case which 

will support the Town Deal Bid, and explain how delays at County Council 

might affect this?” 

2. From Councillor Bill Hartnett to the Leader: 
 
“Can the Leader advise, since becoming Leader in 2018, the locations of all 
new council dwellings, how many have been started, and how many have been 
completed with keys handed over to tenants?” 

 
3. From Councillor Peter Fleming to the Leader: 

 
“Does the Leader agree with me that all Members of Redditch Borough Council 

should support a vote of thanks to HM Queen Elizabeth II on her Platinum 

Jubilee earlier this month? For seventy years, Her Majesty has served with 

dignity, reverence and decorum over our United Kingdom and Commonwealth. 

As Councillors who are elected to serve our Borough, we can understand the 

sacrifices and lengths Her Majesty has made over the past 70 years. Over the 

Jubilee weekend, the very best of Redditch was on show. The beacon lighting 

event at the Arrow Valley Lake was well-attended and after the Deputy Lord 

Lieutenant had lit the beacon, an impromptu chorus of God Save the Queen 

gave a glorious ending to the evening’s proceedings. It really was a ‘proud to 

be British moment’. As the following days went on, every corner of our Borough 

was brought together, all ages and backgrounds united by their respect, 

admiration and gratitude for the Queen. It is in the vein that tonight, as the 

Borough’s representatives, Members should join tonight to support a vote of 

thanks to HM Queen Elizabeth II.” 

 
 


